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Disclaimer:

While the NCR has taken reasonable care to ensure the factual accuracy of this Circular, it cannot guarantee such accuracy, 
especially with regards to future events. Accordingly, NCR does not accept any liability for damages incurred by any party as a 
result of decisions or actions taken on the basis of information supplied in this Circular.
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ANNOUNCEMENT

The National Credit Regulator (NCR) wishes to inform all stakeholders and the public, of 
the appointment of Ms. Lynette De Beer (CA) SA), as Acting Chief Executive Officer (CEO) 
effective 1 May 2024 by the Minister of Trade, Industry and Competition (dtic). The 
appointment comes following the retirement of Ms. Nomsa Motshegare, who, after 
having served as the NCR’s CEO for over ten years, retired on 30 April 2024.

A Chartered Accountant by profession, Ms. De Beer offers a wealth of leadership 
experience from both the private and public sectors. Having joined the NCR as Chief 
Financial Officer in October 2021, Ms. De Beer has provided strategic support and 
direction to the CEO and the Executive Committee on matters of finance, supply chain 
management and ICT. In addition, she is also responsible for various reporting to the 
National Treasury, Auditor-General of South Africa and the dtic, under her stewardship, 
the NCR has consistently achieved clean audit outcomes, which bears testament to her 
astute governance oversight. 

Ms. De Beer is supported by a strong and established Executive Committee, and the NCR 
is confident that during this transitionary period, she will provide the same commitment 
and diligence to industry stakeholders to champion the NCR’s mandate. 

FOR MORE INFORMATION 

Kindly send comments and/or requests for further information to Ms. Poulina 
Metsileng pmetsileng@ncr.org.za  




